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Information for Presenters

Platform & Symposium Presentations

e The standard time allotment for each platform presentation is 20 minutes for
presentation and 10 minutes for discussion. Platform presentations will be introduced
by a member of the Program Committee, unless other arrangements are made.

e For symposium sessions, the length of time allotted to individual speakers, and the
structure of the session (e.g. whether to allow questions throughout or leave them
until the end of the session) are at the discretion of the organizer. The organizer is
expected to serve as moderator of the session.

e There will be a computer available (either Mac or PC platform) for you to use at the
conference. Presenters are requested to bring their presentations stored on a
memory stick, and to upload them to the supplied computer at the beginning of the
day of presentation. In exceptional cases (e.g. if there are video- or audio-files
embedded in the presentation), presenters may plug in their own computers to the
projector.

Poster Presentations

e Poster boards are 4’ high x 8’ wide (122 cm x 244 cm). We suggest that your posters
be no bigger than 3’ x 6’ (91.5 cm x 183 cm). Velcro stickers will be available for you at
the conference site.

e Poster boards are available from 8:00 am October 16" until 2:00 pm October 18,
Your poster should be on display throughout the day on your assigned day, so please
be prepared to set up your poster first thing in the morning. Presenters should be
present during the entire poster session to discuss their poster.

e Please prepare your poster carefully so that the text and figures are large enough to
be easily legible from a distance of several feet.

Conference Programs

e A conference schedule is currently available on the Academy’s Montréal 2011 website.
Printed copies of the full conference program, with abstracts, will be available at the
conference for all attendees. Abstracts will also be published online by Procedia:
Behavioural and Social Science.

Thank you once again for submitting your abstract to the 49th Annual Meeting of the
Academy of Aphasia. We look forward to seeing you in Montréal on October 16, 2011.



